


Q: Is there a limit on the number of authors that can be listed on a submission? 

A: No, there is no limit on the number of author's per abstract 

 
Q: Do all authors on an abstract have to submit their Conflict-of-Interest disclosures to ASH? How should they 

do that? 

A: Yes, the submitting author must manually enter disclosure information for all authors into the online abstract 

submission form. Authors must disclose their relationships, regardless of their relevance to an abstract. If an 

author's COI disclosure form populates with information already supplied, we strongly urge you to use this 

existing information for that person. If you are aware of a relationship that should be added to that disclosure, 

you may do so, and the update will be applied to all of that individual's disclosures for the entire meeting. 

Please do NOT delete any existing disclosure information if you are not the person in question. You can use this 

sample form to collect disclosure information from your coauthors. (Please note that this form should NOT be 

sent to ASH; you are responsible for entering the information on the form into the online abstract submission 

system for every author.) 

Q: My co-authors and I are employed by a privately-held healthcare company. Can we submit a late-breaking 

abstract? A: Yes. Oral abstract and poster presentations are not a part of the ACCME-accredited portion of the 

annual meeting. Therefore, presenting authors are not subject to ACCME restrictions, and can be employees of 

publicly- traded or privately-held healthcare companies or owners of privately-held entities. All relevant 

conflicts of interest must be disclosed, and data presented fairly and transparently. 

Q: Is there a limit to the number of abstracts an ASH Member can sponsor? 

A: No, ASH members are not limited in the number of abstracts they can sponsor. 

Q: What if I need to withdraw my abstract? 

A: Authors can withdraw a submission via the submission system any time before the October 28 deadline. 

Abstract withdrawal requests received after the deadline will be considered on a case-by-case basis. 

Q: What if I need to make a correction to my abstract? 



republished or submitted to another meeting. Materials presented at the ASH Annual Meeting or requested for 

submission by ASH in conjunction with the annual meeting such as PowerPoint Slides and Posters are the 

intellectual property of individual presenters or entities other than ASH, however upon acceptance for 

presentation, the author(s) grant ASH the exclusive, world-wide right to license such materials. The full 

copyright and re-use policy, including rights granted to authors, can be found at 

https://www.hematology.org/meetings/annual-meeting/abstracts/copyright-and-reuse-policy 

 

Q: Is my submission subject to embargo? If so, when does the embargo lift? 

A: Yes, abstracts submitted to ASH are embargoed from the time of submission. This means that the data in the 

abstract cannot be published in a journal once submitted for the ASH annual meeting until the meeting has 

concluded. 

The information contained in the late-breaking abstracts selected for oral presentations at the 2023 ASH 

annual meeting is embargoed until the late-breaking abstracts are posted online on Monday, November 25, 

2024, at 9:00 a.m. Eastern time. At this time, the embargo will lift on the data within the abstract, including the 

abstract title, presentation time and date, and study authors. 

Information that goes beyond that which is contained within the “four corners” of the late-breaking abstract 

as posted online is embargoed until the start time 
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